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The Permanent Council held a special meeting, under the chairmanship of Ambassador Duly Brutus, Permanent Representative of Haiti, to receive His Excellency David Choquehuanca, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Plurinational State of Bolivia. The meeting was called to order at 10:30 a.m.
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The Permanent Council Chair extended a warm welcome to Minister Choquehuanca and his entourage.
In opening his presentation, Minister Choquehuanca thanked the OAS member states for accepting the offer by the Government of the Plurinational State of Bolivia to host the forty-second regular session of the General Assembly in Cochabamba. The Minister then outlined the theme for the Assembly session under reference and the draft declaration proposed by his Government, on "Food Security with Sovereignty in the Americas."
Presenting the proposal, Minister Choquehuanca reiterated the importance of the theme, noting that all problems and food crises should be tackled jointly by government, civil society, and the general public in all of the countries.  Minister Choquehuanca expressed his wish for the General Assembly to be a forum for reflection and joint proposals to produce concrete action to address the Hemisphere's food crisis.
Continuing, Mr. Choquehuanca presented the logo designed to identify this regular session of the General Assembly, explaining the meaning of the elements comprising it. He then presented a promotional video on Cochabamba.

The representatives of Venezuela–on behalf of the ALADI member states–and St. Kitts and Nevis–on behalf of the CARICOM member states–thanked Minister Choquehuanca for his presentation on the theme proposed by the Government of the Plurinational State of Bolivia, and offered their support for deliberations on the proposal presented to be concluded in a timely manner.  The OAS Secretary General expressed appreciation as well.

The Permanent Council took note of the theme proposed by the Government of the Plurinational State of Bolivia as well as the draft "Declaration on Food Security with Sovereignty in the Americas," presented by Minister Choquehuanca, and referred the latter to the Preparatory Committee of the General Assembly for consideration, with a view to discussions beginning as soon as possible. The Permanent Council also thanked Minister Choquehuanca and his entourage for the visit.  The meeting was adjourned at 11:18 a.m.
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�.	The statements and comments appear in the Minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1840/12.
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